From: Fox, Teddy L. <Teddy.Fox@chicagopolice.org>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 6:12 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Re: Travel

Steve, I'm back from Florida following official business with the Drug Enforcement Administration beginning 11/09/2015 through 11/10/2015. All expenses were paid by the DEA.

Teddy

